American Veterinary Medical Association

1931 N. Meacham Rd. May 31, 2006
Suite 100
Schaumburg, IL
60173-4360 Division of Dockets Management (HFA-305)
Food and Drug Administration
phone 847.925.8070 5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061
800.248.2862 Rockville, MD 20852
fax 847.925.1329
WWW,3Va.01g Re: Docket No. 2006N-0180— Agency Information Collection Activities; Proposed
Collection; Comment Request; Records and Reports Concerning Experience With
Approved New Animal Drugs
Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing on behalf of the American Veterinary Medical Association (AVMA),
established in 1863 and the largest veterinary medical association in the world. As a not-
for-profit association, the AVMA was established to advance the science and art of
veterinary medicine and to protect public health.

Being committed to the continuing availability of medicinal products that are pure, safe,
potent and efficacious for animals, the AVMA encourages continued development and
strengthening of adverse event reportmg systems. This includes continued collaboration

with constituent professional organizations, industry organizations, government entities
and other stakeholders.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.
Sincerely,
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Jane#D. Donlin, DVM
Assistant Executive Vice President
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